USS Protector AGR-11
The Last Radar Picket Ship

’\ Thanks to Dominic Ullom (AGR-5, 1956-59) for sending the
following information on the Protector.

Dominic clipped this article from The Virginian Pilot, dated
September 28, 2004. The picture in the article does not show the
Protector.

As published earlier the Protector is part of what is called the
“Ghost Fleet" and she was scheduled to be towed to England for
scrapping. Protesters in England said the ships posed an environ-
mental hazard and should not be allowed in England. It seems that
they got their way.




